
RIVER BEND ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 

 

July 11, 2016 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

First, I want to say how thrilled I am to be part of the Beaver family.  I want to welcome 

all of you back for the 2016-2017 school year. We need your help with the car pool line.  

Starting Monday July 11, 2016 the following changes will be implemented for student 

safety: 

 

1. Car riders may be dropped off only in the circle designated for car riders.   

Student arriving after 9:15 must be signed in by the person dropping them off.   

 

2. When dropping children off or picking children up, please refrain from parking in 

visitor parking or standing in the parking lot or the lobby before or after school. 

 

3. Car riders must be picked up from the carpool line.  

 

4. Please pull all the way down to the first loading zone as directed by the car line 

monitor so we may bring your child to you. All students will be loaded from the 

passenger side for safety. 

 

5. Please observe our tobacco free policy while on campus. Smoking is not allowed 

on any Wake County Public School campus. 

 

6. If your child is not outside when you drive through the car line, you will be 

directed to a vacant parking space so as not to hold the line up. 

 

7. Always watch out for children who are out of place before you start moving your 

car.  

   

If you have any further suggestions, please let us know. Your attention and help in this 

matter is greatly appreciated. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Gary Major –Principal 

River Bend Elementary 


